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Sexton, Daniel

From: Cindy Amsden <csamsden@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 5:52 PM

To: Sexton, Daniel

Subject: CPC zc 18-00019 Bradley Ranch

Daniel, 

 

I am writing to state my objections to this change. This park is extremely small and will likely serve only the 

homeowners in the neighborhood. I do not understand why the city would want to use taxpayers money to 

maintain a park located primarily within a housing subdivision that will serve only to relieve responsibility of 

maintenance from the developer/homeowners and burden taxpayers. This is a little over 8 acres not exactly a 

destination for hiker, bikers, or any others outside of the subdivision.  This has to be a joke. Someone is in 

someone pockets on this one. I suppose it also serves to add to the city's charge of open park space within the 

city.  We are selling out our city and it is disgusting.  

Cindy Amsden 


